
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As discussed at the parent sessions in April, on Monday 3rd June the girls in Year 5 will be 

given a talk about menstruation and related health issues.  There will be an opportunity 

following this for the girls to ask questions and to discuss any relevant issues that arise.  Mrs 

Hyde will be taking these sessions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary 

and Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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